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Date:  02 April 2014 

SUB:   Update - Traffic accident, injury resulting

 

On Tuesday, April 1st, 2014 at about 4:29 p.m., a 2 1/2 year old child was struck by a vehicle on 

Weybridge Street in the town of Middlebury. 

Preliminary investigation reveals that the child was standing with her mother along the driver side of a 

vehicle parked on the north side of the street, directly across from the Otter Creek Child Center.  It 

appears that the child saw a teacher at the child center and ran into the street, into the path of a 

southbound SUV being driven by Zachary Bruchmiller, age 22, 

 

The investigation into this incident is ongoing and anyone with information is asked to contact the 

Middlebury Police Department at 802

  

Investigating Officer:  Officer Chris Mason

Case #:  14MB001202 

 

Release by:  Sgt. Michael Christopher
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Thomas Hanley 

Chief of Police 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

njury resulting 

On Tuesday, April 1st, 2014 at about 4:29 p.m., a 2 1/2 year old child was struck by a vehicle on 

Weybridge Street in the town of Middlebury.  

Preliminary investigation reveals that the child was standing with her mother along the driver side of a 

parked on the north side of the street, directly across from the Otter Creek Child Center.  It 

appears that the child saw a teacher at the child center and ran into the street, into the path of a 

southbound SUV being driven by Zachary Bruchmiller, age 22, of San Antonio, TX. 

The investigation into this incident is ongoing and anyone with information is asked to contact the 

Middlebury Police Department at 802-388-3191. 

Investigating Officer:  Officer Chris Mason 

Michael Christopher 
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